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SUBJECT REDBANK COMMUNITIES LEP CHANGES 
PURPOSE ABORIGINAL HERITAGE IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
 
This letter is to confirm the proposed LEP changes (Figure 1) for the Redbank Communities development will 
have no changes to previous advice regarding impact to Aboriginal heritage.  
 
Summary of Previous Advice 
No Aboriginal archaeological sites will be impacted by the proposed development works associated with the 
Southern Valley Subdivision and associated Earthworks and Infrastructure work. 
 
No further Aboriginal heritage assessment of the property is warranted. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 02 9232 5373.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Matthew Kelleher 
Director/Archaeologist 



 

 

Figure 1 Redbank Masterplan LEP Proposal 


